| hope everyone's school year has been going well so far. Our

HOME

committee has been busy planning events and volunteering
their time with the school. We attended a staff meeting to open
AND SCHOOL j communication between parents and staff, and attended the
| School Board budget meeting to voice our requests for funding.
UPDATE We hope to update you on this soon. We have a donut day

coming up at the beginning of March that we are organizing and
some volunteers will be helping on Voyageur Day. Staff
appreciation week was last week and we can’t thank them
enough for the time and dedication they put in to helping our
kids, but we tried with a little coffee and breakfast to brighten
their day.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
*FREE* Outdoor evening to ECVS families
Friday February 24 3:30-7PM at ECVS
Kids sized skates, helmets and snowshoes available to sign out.
Free hot drinks by Roasts & Toasts from 3:30-5:30PM while
supplies lasts.
Photo Booth. Snowpainting and more. Door prizes to be won.

Donut Day March 2. This will be covered by the Home and
School Committee and all students will get a donut.

Spring Fling Family Dance Friday April 28th PM

NEXT MEETING MAR.7,
6:30PM

This meeting will be focused on:

A presentation by the FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER’S MELISSA MORISSON
NCE

SCHOOL BOARD BUDGET and how it affects ECVS

*Our spring fundraiser this year will be Morden’s Chocolate Bunnies. Look for a form being
sent home with your child. Sale starts March 8 and are due March 22. Bunnies will be sent home
the week of April 4th. All funds will go towards our Spring dance and our accessibility project with
EAMS School. Details will be shared as we know more.

*We are looking for volunteers and sponsors to help with our Spring Fling Family Dance. If you
would like to volunteer your time or help with preparations please email me at
homeandschoolecvs@gmail.com

Please note that all meeting minutes and newsletters are posted to the school website under
the Home and School tab. All parents are welcome at our meetings to voice your opinions and
contribute to how our committee runs. Please come if you wish to have a say in what events and
fundraisers we run or how we spend the money we make. Your concerns will always be heard
if they are voiced to a current committee member, but please try your best to attend if you wish
to vote on certain matters. FYI, our May meeting will have a proposed plan for next year.
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